
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Full Employment Council, Inc. (FEC) will receive Proposals for: 

INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY (IT) INFRASTRUCTURE UPGRADE SERVICES 

Copies of the RFP may be obtained at: the Full Employment Council, 1740 Paseo Blvd., Kansas City, MO 
64108; by contacting Tirhas Kidane, Vice President, Chief Financial Officer, at 816-471-2330, ext. 1249; or can 
be downloaded at www.ejacworks.org. To be considered, one (1) original and three (3) copies of a proposal must 
be received and stamped by FEC no later than 5:00 p.m., on August 9, 2021 to the Attention: Tirhas Kidane, Vice 
President/Chief Financial Officer, Full Employment Council, Inc., 1740 Paseo Blvd., Kansas City, MO 64108. 
 
The Full Employment Council reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to take any or all proposals under 
advisement, or to accept any proposals as may be deemed in its interest as meeting the standards of best and 
lowest proposal.  A pre-bid conference will be held via Zoom on Friday, July 9, 2021 at 2:00 pm.  All interested 
parties are encouraged to attend and email tkidane@feckc.org to receive Zoom meeting link. 
 
The Full Employment Council is an equal opportunity employer/program. Auxiliary aids and services are 
available upon request to individuals with disabilities. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


